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Via U.S. Mait and Electronic Mail:

December 21, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Docket # BE 16-576, Development of New Alternative Net Metering
Tariffs and/or Other Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for
Customer-Generators

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed for filing the original and six (6) copies of the Rebuttal Testimony of
R. Thomas Beach on behalf of The Alliance for Solar Choice (TA$C) and accompanying
Certificate ofService. This document was electronically filed on December 2 1, 201 6 with
the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission.

Please contact me ifyou have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

/5/ Thadeus B. Cullçy

Thadeus B. Culley
Keyes & fox LLP
401 Harrison Oaks Blvd., Suite 100
Cary, NC 27513
Telephone: (510) 314-8205
Email: tculley@kfwlaw.com
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